

THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

Haile Selassie Avenue, P. O. Box 52428, Nairobi, 00200, Tel: +254(020)3343672, 2219929, 0732388765 www.tukenya.ac.ke, dean.students@tukenya.ac.ke

Office of the Dean of Students

MEMO

FROM:

Dean of Students

TO:

University Community

REF:

TUK/DVC-ASA/DoS/SATUKCULTUREWEEK/2024/2025/VOL. 1

DATE:

3rd December, 2024

SUBJECT: 7TH SATUK CULTURE WEEK

As you are probably aware by now the Students Association of the Technical University of Kenya (SATUK) have organized the 7th SATUK Culture Week running from today 3rd to Friday 6th December, 2024. Most of the activities will take place in the Main Hall, in the Lecture Theatre and at the Red Square. The Culture Week will culminate with Mr. and Miss TUK beauty pageantry on Friday 6th December, 2024 in the Main Hall.

I take this opportunity to invite the members of staff to join the students as we celebrate the TUK Culture Week. I particularly invite staff to join us on Thursday and Friday morning when we shall have presentations from Metropol Credit Reference Bureau (who will talk about CRB, implications on credit sharing, the importance of credit score and the Act regulating credit appraisals) and National Youth Council (who will be launching 16 days Activism against Gender Based Violence and Femicide) led by their CEO.

Omondi Oketch, Ph.D., MA. B.Ed.

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR OF LINGUISTICS &

DEAN OF STUDENTS

Copy to: Vice Chancellor

DVC ASA DVC IAE

DVC RTD

Ag. Director Security & Emergency Services

Education and training for the real world

DEAN OF STUDEN

